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Dr. Rajesh Katare
Department of Physiology, UoO

Dear Rajesh

REF: Novel blood based biomarkers as simple prognostic tool for ischemic heart disease
| am writing to inform you that before the above referenced research is undertaken within the
Southern District Health Board, | need to verify that the appropriate Ethical Approval is in place.

Once this has been done and the unconditional approval is received, could you please fax or
forward my a copy.

While the other documentation requirements have been satisfied, until the Ethics Committee
approval is verified the project cannot be given approval to commence,

If you have any questions with regards to this process, please contact me quoting the project ID
shown above.

Yours sincerely
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Ruth Sharpe
CunicaL RESEARCH ADVISOR
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Health Research South, PO Box 56, Dunedin 95054
hrs@otago.ac.nz; www.otago.ac.nz/hrs

Ruth Sharpe, Clinical Research Advisor, Ph: 03 470 9032; Ruth.Sharpe@otago.ac.nz



